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Call for Candidates: 2022-2024 mandate

During the CPMR Baltic Sea Commission General Assembly, hosted by the Regional Council of
Helsinki-Uusimaa on 26-27 September 2022, we will be renewing the Executive Committee, and
electing a President and 2 Vice-Presidents for the 2022-2024 mandate period.

For the positions of Baltic Sea Commission President and Vice-Presidents, in accordance with the
BSC internal rules, all applications should be sent by Friday 26 August 2022 to the Secretariat of
the Baltic Sea Commission (lucille.ehrhart@crpm.org and (clare.booth@crpm.org) together with
a CV and a statement of intent in English.

All candidatures received by this date will then be sent to all Member Regions on Monday 29
August 2022.

If your Region wishes to join the CPMR Baltic Sea Commission Executive Committee, we kindly
invite you to contact the Coordinator of your national delegation to inform him/her of your
application in order for your national delegation to nominate its Full Member and Substitute
Member during the General Assembly in September.

Please note that all the positions including President and Vice-Presidents of the BSC are a
responsibility carried out voluntarily. The working time devoted to the Baltic Sea Commission and
any expenses incurred by these positions are paid for by the Region.
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